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In line with the committed services of the agency, which ensures to deliver an inclusive and 

accessible national identification system for all, the Philippine Statistics Authority (PSA) 

Marinduque Provincial Statistical Office (PSO) has reiterated the significance of the 

Philippine Identification System, through the continuous roll-out of distribution of PhilSys 

advocacy materials, raising public awareness about its functionality, acceptance, and usage. 

PhilSys-Marinduque team visited multiple establishments in different municipalities in the 

province such as remittance centers, banks, and other institutions that cater identification 

processes to coordinate and distribute stickers endorsing the acceptance of "PhilID and 

ePhilID" along with the demonstration of the use of “PhilSys Check”, a tool that can verify the 

authenticity of the PhilID or ePhilID. 
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IO Danica Gamara and ISA John Mar Nambio distributed PhilSys Stickers to multiple establishments 

in different municipalities in the province. 



A total of 83 establishments have collaborated to facilitate and integrate support for PhilSys 

by accepting ePhilID and PhilID in their transactions. This collaborative effort among 83 

establishments marks a significant step towards the seamless integration of support for 

PhilSys, contributing to the efficiency and accessibility of both private and public services for 

all individuals. This partnership creates a more inclusive and user-friendly environment, 

ensuring that the benefits of PhilSys reach a wider audience. As more establishments join 

this initiative, the impact will continue to grow, fostering a more connected and progressive 

society for the benefit of all. 

As PSA-Marinduque continues its efforts to carry out PhilSys services, it aims to provide 

inclusive identification to every Marinduqueno in the province. PSA-Marinduque advocates 

for the utilization of these services to fully leverage the advantages of registration with the 

Philippine Identification System, emphasizing the use of PhilID and ePhilID for accessing 

both private and public services. 

For any questions or further clarification, please reach us via email at 

marinduque@psa.gov.ph. Alternatively, you can also reach us via our landline numbers: 

(042)332-0848 or (042)754-0024. 
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